
As chair of SYL I have successfully argued for SYLs contributions to the Scottish party, I am a
regular attendee of all meetings I can attend within the Scottish party and feel that I am a strong
representative on these committees for SYL.

The SYL executive has grown again in size with a new policy officer joining, the first meeting will
occur in due course.

I have organised the first SYL AGM in a number of years to take place at this conference.

Sadly due to appendicitis I was out for the general election and had little input there.

I am organising the freshers events and have begin organising to revive the St Andrews Uni
branch along with some students there.

Overall I feel I have been a strong voice for SYL, both within YL and the Scottish party.


